
June 2017 
 

Summer well and truly arrived this month. We 
have had some lovely days out in the Pinetum! 
Much of the early part of June was spent 
preparing for the Rick Astley and Elbow concerts. 
We were busy mowing the grass, mulching and 
tidying up specimens.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Cat and Phil re-building a cage  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Summer time at Bedgebury  
 
 
 
Phil and I have had some practice on the chainsaw both at 
Bedgebury and out with Vaughan in the Kent beat. Working 
on broadleaves was quite different to the Corsican pine we 
trained on!  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Chainsawing with the Kent beat 

 

Beautiful Bee Orchid 



Also this month we had a coffee 
morning as part of National 
Volunteers’ Week. Our volunteers 
were able to join in on a walk 
through the Pinetum with Dan, our 
Collection Manager, followed by 
tea and cake at Marshal’s Lake. 
 

Phil and I undertook our 
brushcutting, strimming and 
clearing saw assessments, which I 
am pleased to say we both passed! 
 
 

 

Helen (from the Visitor Centre)  

and Dan enjoying a game of 
petanque at the volunteer coffee  

morning 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

A badly rotten acer that Julian 

had to cut down 


